Marech 15, 1962

The Rev. Clint Purtell
The lMethodist Church
Bristow, Oklahoma

Dear Clint:

I was pleased to receive your letter of March 8
and the sermon enclosed which I found most
interesting. You will note that I have made
several comments about its style and content at
various points. I hope they will be helpful.

Looldngtomrdtosomt:lmuhenuecanchatabout
mututal concerns, I remain, .

Yours cordially and sincerely,

Thomas C. Oden

TCOsph






